
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 10:12 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163

-- Name --
Thomas Avis

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
To be raising rates during this period of great economic uncertainty for Canadians feels inappropriate. Enbridge
CEO Gregory Ebel is one of the highest paid people in Canada. Raising rates on struggling Canadian's while he's
making $23 million a year is immoral.

Respectfully,

Thomas Avis




